
Bogan E-News - May 5, 2017 
 
Last RAH Cart-  
May 12 will be the last Reading At Home day of the year.  Fill out those sheets and bring them 
in!  
 
Last PTG Meeting of the year Monday May 15th 7-8pm: 
Please join us for the last meeting of the year.  Mr. Senters will be talking about the Bogan 
Bucks program, we will be honoring Mrs. Boyle on her retirement and we will be thanking Emily 
Robinson for her dedication as PTG Secretary and years of service to Bogan PTG. 
 
Big Brothers/Big Sisters Fundraiser:  
We have collected $1158.00 to benefit BBBS.  It is not too late to donate and get our school in 
the game, go to our fundraising page: ​www.crowdrise.com/TeamBogan​  Thanks to staff and 
friends who have donated.  6 staff members will be sleeping on the roof!! 
 
2017-2018 Kindergarten Registration is open!   
Enrollment packets are ready for pick up in the Bogan office.  Please contact the Bogan office at 
513-273-3400 with questions.  Please share with friends and neighbors who have soon-to-be 
Kindergarteners. 
 
Oxford Community Preschool Event: 
The Talawanda School District & The Oxford Literacy Team invite you to attend the Oxford 
Community Preschool Event on Tuesday May 16th from 6-7:30pm at the Oxford Lane Library. 
Learn about private, public and home preschool providers.  For more information: 
https://drive.google.com/a/talawanda.org/file/d/0B-aHp313g7obMUJKYkFQQURuYTlhZFItMTdZ
em1tVWV0NG1J/view?usp=sharing 
 
A Brave Cross Country Camp: 
The Talawanda Cross Country team will once again be holding A Brave Cross Country Camp 
on Monday, June 19 thru Friday, June 23 from 6-7:30 p.m.  The camp will be held at Talawanda 
High School and is for those students entering grades 1-8 from any school district.  Last year we 
had 50 participants.  For more information: 
https://drive.google.com/a/talawanda.org/file/d/0B-aHp313g7obYllyWDFJMjA1MS1GSXZXRnN
Sb3U3bFdJSTZV/view?usp=sharing 
  
TMS Information for 5th Graders: 
On Monday, May 8 TMS PTG will host an evening for 5th families to tour and to learn more 
about life here at TMS before they enter as 6th graders in the fall. Our event kicks off at 6:30 
with complimentary snacks and drinks provided/donated by many of our local restaurants and 
Pepsi. We will have some short presentations about classes and clubs here at TMS. The rest of 
the evening will be spent touring the building and asking questions. The newly created National 
Junior Honor Society will help with tours of the building and help students practice opening up a 
school locker.  Please see the attachment for more information. 

https://drive.google.com/a/talawanda.org/file/d/0B-aHp313g7obMUJKYkFQQURuYTlhZFItMTdZem1tVWV0NG1J/view?usp=sharing
http://www.crowdrise.com/TeamBogan
https://drive.google.com/a/talawanda.org/file/d/0B-aHp313g7obYllyWDFJMjA1MS1GSXZXRnNSb3U3bFdJSTZV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/a/talawanda.org/file/d/0B-aHp313g7obYllyWDFJMjA1MS1GSXZXRnNSb3U3bFdJSTZV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/a/talawanda.org/file/d/0B-aHp313g7obMUJKYkFQQURuYTlhZFItMTdZem1tVWV0NG1J/view?usp=sharing


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EjP7DOIE4FmocHEPkAHI72kpdN0BpWxqAIN4mW183D
g/edit?usp=sharing 
 
TMS Band Information for 5th Graders: 
If you have a 5th grade student that is attending TMS next year please see the attachment for 
beginning band. 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WWQ8ZYp4MLuEVfTx27grJtCZYRf4swQh9wk78hbAy_I/
edit?usp=sharing 
 
TMS Craft and Antique Show: 
Saturday, September 23rd, 2017 
Still Accepting Vendors!  Proceeds go to 7th-Grade End of Year Trip, Sign-up through the 
website or Contact Scott Dennis, Heather Brosey, or Lori Garver if you have questions. 
www.tmscraftantiqueshow.weebly.com 
 
Early Dismissal: 
May 22-24 school will be dismissed at 2:40pm.  
 
Upcoming Events: 
May 8 - 2nd Grade Field Trip to LaRosa’s 
May 8 - 5th Grade Family Night at TMS 
May 11 - ETC Space Camp Mixer 
May 15-19 - Science Week (Grades 1-5) 
May 15 - Kindergarten Field Trip to Barn and Bunk 
May 16 - 5th Grade Tours TMS 
May 22 - Talent Show 
May 23 - Field Day 
May 24 - Awards/Picnic - Last Day for Students 
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